From: Maanifico, Rose

To: Britto, John
Subject: FW: [External] Yonge-Steeles Development Proposals
Date: Wednesday, July 8, 2020 9:13:15 AM
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From: Clerks@vaughan.ca <Clerks@vaughan.ca>

Sent: Monday, June 29, 2020 8:54 PM

To: Magnifico, Rose <Rose.Magnifico@vaughan.ca>

Subject: FW: [External] Yonge-Steeles Development Proposals

From: Michael Maglietta | G

Sent: Monday, June 29, 2020 4:16 PM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca; Bevilacqua, Maurizio <Maurizio.Bevilacqua@vaughan.ca>; Shefman, Alan

<Alan.Shefman@vaughan.ca>
Subject: [External] Yonge-Steeles Development Proposals

Dear Mr. Coles,

Please register my objection to the proposed development plans at the Yonge & Steeles
neighbourhood because:

1) The proposed density is between double and triple that allowed in the Secondary Plan
2) The proposed height is more than double what is currently allowed in the Secondary Plan
3) The existing facilities/infrastructure cannot support this large an increase in population

I have consulted with many of my neighbours, and all share the same and other concerns. In
particular, increased auto and pedestrian traffic congestion in an already volatile locale. These
factors may also contribute to more pedestrian injuries and automobile collisions.

Thank you,

Michael Maglietta



l Pinewood Drive, Thornhill



